
 

 

 
No. 324/18 
 
4th June 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
CWU Accounts 2017 
 
Further to LTB 195/18 dated 5th April 2018, LTB 236/18 dated 19th April and LTB 254/18 dated 1st May 
2018.  
 
Please find attached the details of the monies that make up Branch Funds.   
 
The attached document lists each Branch with the brought forward balance from 2016 and the closing 
balance for 2017.  This demonstrates the movement in each account for the financial year 2017. 
  
Additionally please find attached the Financial Statement required by Section 32A of the Trade Union 
and Labour Relations (Consolidation) Act 1992 as amended, for the period 1st January – 31st December 
2017. 
 
Please can you ensure that this information is brought to the attention of the members of your Branch.     
 
Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General 
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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